
 

 Page 1 of 1 

Oregon Housing and Community Services  |  725 Summer St. NE Suite B, Salem, OR 97301-1266  |  (503) 986-2000  |  FAX (503) 986-2020 

 

 

 

 
 
 

ATTACHMENT D 
 
A 15-day public comment period was provided for the 2024 CAPER, and plan attachments from 
March 10, 2025 – March 25, 2025. Notice of the public comment period was published in 
Oregon newspapers of general circulation and posted on the OHCS website in compliance with 
Oregon’s 2021-2025 Citizen Participation Plan.  
 
OHCS did not receive any public comments during the public hearing and comment period. 

 


